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To Whom It May Concern:

Over the past several years [ have had the privilege of working with Hi-Tek Security Sen(ices,
Inc. Most especially following Hurricane’s Francis and Jeanne, at which time I was working at
The Tiara Condominium.

As you may know the devastation of the Tiara was severe and the needs to secure the property
were of the highest priority. Under the direction of Elliot De Castro and supervision of Tim
VanDenBerghe the security needs of the Association were always exceeded. Because of their
dedication to professionalism and training the services provided not only secured the property
but also gave great comfort to the owners knowing their assets were protected.

As the process of rebuilding began the need for more trained security officers was quickly met.
Not only were they required to protect the building but also the vast array of construction
equipment but also enforce the safety requirements of all personnel doing business inside and
around the construction site. They accomplished this as always, with speed and dependability-
utilizing proven systems that is the backbone of an excellent security firm.

For these reasons I highly recommend Hi-Tek Security Systems Inc.
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